
 

 
   

 
Dates for Your Diary 

  
 
 
1/06/15 
 
 
 
12/07/15 

 

 
 
PTFA meeting 
in Presbytery 
9am 
 
Summer Fair 

	
  
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Term 5 
Friday 22nd May 2015   
    

PTFA people are parents and 
friends who support our children 

and their school. Anyone is 
welcome! Be part of our shared 

community: get together; 
improve the school and have fun 

at the same time! 

 
 

St Bonaventure’s RC PRIMARY  

PTFA Newsletter 

Messages from Sophie:  
 
Hope you are all ready for 12th July for what will be a fun 
filled day packed with lots of entertainment, games and 
incredible prizes.  We currently have 24 prizes with the top 
three prizes worth in excess of £1000!! 
 
Playground - we have committed £20,000 to the improvement 
of the playing field with the view to fund a tangible structure 
for the adventure playground.  Once the drainage situation on 
the field has been ascertained we will know more.  The plan is 
also to arrange a voting system for all parents/carers to chose 
between three options for the playground. 
 
Your reps will be sending out requests for help on Sports Day 
and the Summer Fair so do please sign up if you are available 
to help; its only half an hour and every little helps. 
 
Thankyou very much to Lucinder Griffiths for offering to 
take on the role of Secretary.  Thank you to Claire Skelsey 
and Victoria for doing such an amazing job for three years. 
 
Thank you to everyone helped sell ice creams every Friday. 
Have a great half term!  



 

 

  

 
 	
    

 

£1 St Bonaventure’s seed 
packets are still 
available at the school 
office. 
www.giftsyougrow.co.uk 
raise money for us each 
time you shop.  

RAISE MONEY 
WHILE YOU SHOP! 

 
You must try:  
easyfundraising.org.uk 
when shopping at 
Amazon, Argos, M&S, 
eBay and many more. 
Whenever you buy 
something online, the 
retailer makes a 
donation to your 
chosen good cause. Or 
download their easy to 
use app instead. 
http://www.easyfundra
ising.org.uk/how-it-

HELP NEEDED: Can 
you get involved with 
preparing for the 
summer fair on July 
12th? Come to our next 
meeting on Monday 
June 1st after drop off or 
contact 
Sophie.kidd3007@gmail.
com 

Are you a Facebook user?  
 
St Bon’s PTFA now has a Facebook group 
page. Search for St Bonaventures Primary 
PTFA and it will help you to keep up to date 
with what’s happening.  


